Bingham PPG Minutes – Tuesday 4 March 2025 3.30pm


Present:  Liz (Practice Manager), Helena (Care Navigation Team Leader), Helen, Andrea, Judith, Kate, Stephen, Jules Langstaff, Sue Fielding, Janet, Judith Dibley

Apologies: Yvonne, Martin, Kim, Pam Gillies, Laura (Social Prescriber)


Surgery Update

Denise is now managing the admin hub, which is based at the Bingham surgery and Helena is managing the care navigation team, based at Cotgrave.  Liz is leaving the Practice shortly and Helena raised the possibility that the Bingham PPG might join with the Cotgrave PPG.  Helen replied that we had looked at this recently and felt that it was appropriate to keep Bingham separate. Liz said that although this had not yet been decided, her post, as it stands, may not be filled when she leaves so it was possible that no-one from the surgery would be available to attend the Bingham PPG meetings as they already attended Cotgrave.

Helena then gave an update on the new booking system.  She gave a short presentation to explain the system and advised that it had been tweaked a little since it was introduced.  This was inevitable with any new system but on the whole it has been received well by patients and the surgery have received positive feedback from patients.

The feedback from GPs was that doing triage was quite demanding but that the system is saving time.The admin team also feel more supported.

Dr Griffiths is to leave the surgery at the end of March.

There is now a Point of Complaints Manager and there is a complaint form as well as a compliments form on the website.

Covid Spring Booster Campaign – there will be a clinic on 5 April at Cotgrave.
The Autumn Covid and Flu campaign will be similar to last year and will not be started until after 1 October.

Repeat prescriptions can no longer be done through Boots in Bingham.


Future Buttercross entries

Judith asked Helena to let her have a short paragraph regarding the new booking system for inclusion in the next Buttercross.


Patient Survey

It was agreed that we would decide whether or not to do this at a later date, pending the decision regarding the PPG.


Any other business

Helen asked whether the surgery could name a GP to liaise with the PPG and Liz agreed to speak with the doctors.

There was a further brief discussion about merging the Bingham PPG with Cotgrave and Janet suggested that based on the current numbers of each, it would need to be slimmed down to a more manageable number.


Date and time of next meeting

Tuesday 10 June 2025 3.30pm.

